
 
Please join us in praying the Rosary in the Holy Spirit Chapel Sunday at 10:00a.m. 

 

Welcome new parishioners Gary and Sam Silver 

We are so happy you have chosen St Paul for your church community. 

 

Caring Bridge 

A detailed account of Father Ruben’s Cancer journey on the website  www.caringbridge.org.  If you 

would like to follow, please send an email to the office and you will be invited.  Your continued thoughts 

and prayers are appreciated. 

 

First Saturday Social and First Sunday Coffee and Donuts 

Our monthly First Saturday Social, sponsored by our WWIC's group, will take place on Saturday, June 1st, 

in the Finn Center after 5:30 pm Mass. Come join us! 

On Sunday, June 2nd, the Knights of Columbus will serve coffee, fruit, and donuts.  

 

HEB Gift Cards 

HEB and Bayside Cards are available after all masses this weekend.  Remember you can use gift card for 

merchandise and/or gas at any HEB.  Various denominations of the cards will be available.  The cards do 

expire after one year.        

 

Blessings on the 40
th

 Anniversary of Your Ordination, May 19, 2019 

God has a special place for each of us to serve and you have chosen to follow His path.  You have been the 

hands, the feet, the voice, and the love of God expressed in many ways.  You have chosen to honor Him as 

you have served in his name.  Thank you for your willingness to give of yourself and be used where God 

has placed you.  Happy 40
th

 Ordination Anniversary, Father Ruben. 

  

Birthday Bicentennial 

200 years, Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

 December 18, 1819 – December 18, 2019 

 

 

Beware of Recent Scam 

If you receive a text message, supposedly from Father Ruben, requesting you to call him at 830-310-6658 

because he needs your assistance, do not respond.  Father Ruben is not making these calls .  The Horseshoe 

Bay Police have been notified, and they advised us to tell parishioners not to return the call.  It is more than 

likely a scam.   

Rubenator Shirts 

There are a limited number of “Rubenator” shirts available.  If you would like to purchase one and show 

your support for Father Ruben, email or call Claudia Haydon, 830-598-9364, c.ehaydon23@gmail.com. 

 

#  The office will be closed on Memorial Day, Monday, May 27 # 

Interested In Becoming A Catholic 

Do you know anyone who is interested in becoming a Catholic?  The RCIA program at St. Paul’s is year 

round and tailored to the scheduling and knowledge needs of the individual candidate; with a focus on 

developing a personal relationship with Christ.  Interested individuals should contact 

lowellcrable@gmail.com. 

 

Communion to the Sick, Homebound, or Hospitalized 

Our Community of St. Paul the Apostle serves those who are ill, homebound, or hospitalized. Know of 

someone who would like to receive Communion, or a visit, and is unable to be present at Sunday Mass, 

please contact Esther Ellis, emellis@nctv.com or (512) 694-8945. Our Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion will take care to maintain the confidentiality and dignity of the individual and will maintain 

contact with our pastor if that person is in need of sacramental anointing, the sacrament of reconciliation, or 

a pastoral visit. If the sick person cannot consume the host, but would like a visit, the Extraordinary 

Minister will conduct a visit and pray with that person. 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Baylor Scott &White Hospital is growing and needs your help!   There are several volunteer opportunities 

available.  Gift Shop, reception areas and emergency room are some of the opportunities available.  You 

can become a vital part of the organization and support the hospital’s mission to serve all people.  Contact 

Kim Jungkind, Director of Volunteers, 830-201-8379, or email kimberly.jungkind@BSWHealth.org 

 

CSA Catholic Service Appeal vs. Capital Campaign 

The CSA is an annual appeal that focuses on our immediate needs as a diocese and helps fund our ongoing 

operating expenses.  The capital campaign, Encountering Christ, is a long range plan that looks to the future 

and goes beyond our immediate needs.  It is similar to planning family finances as you need to provide for 

day-to-day expenses as well as long range planning such as participating in a retirement plan for the future.  

 

Join us on pilgrimage this summer 
Ignatius in Rome and The Loyola Experience celebrate the life of St. Ignatius in different, yet 

complimentary ways, inviting pilgrims to engage the Ignatian Spiritual Exercises in meaningful ways. 

Explore them both and choose the one that best meets your interest. 

 June 14-20, 2019  Ignatius in Rome:  A seven-day journey into the Heart of Ignatius Loyola 
 July 4-14, 2019  The Loyola Experience: A ten-day Retreat Pilgrimage in the Footsteps of Ignatius 

Loyola.  Join Thomas A. Kane, CSP of Paulist Pilgrimages &  Julio Giulietti, SJ, our Jesuit spiritual 

director .   See www.paulist.org/pilgrimages or contact Fr. Thomas 617-792-7360  For itinerary and 

registration on line. 

Couples invited to Marriage Encounter weekend 

Married couples are invited to strengthen, renew and rekindle their sacrament of matrimony by attending 

one of the 2019 Marriage Encounter weekends: Sept. 6-8 in Round Rock or Nov. 1-3 in Belton. The 

emphasis of the Marriage Encounter ministry is on communication between husband and wife, who spend a 

weekend together away from the distractions and the tensions of everyday life, to concentrate on each other. 

For more information, visit www.austinme.org or call (512) 677-9963. 

 

 

+Last week’s Second collection for Seminarians & Priest , Education and Formation 

   $1,193.00, your donation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your generous contributions totaling $9,530.00 

5th Sunday of Easter 
May 19, 2019 
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Weekday Mass Schedule 

May 18 5:30 p.m. Dan Black + May 25 5:30 p.m. Dan Black + 

May 19 8:30 a.m. First Responders May 26 8:30 a.m. Ann Mikulencak+ 

May 19 10:30 a.m. Jenny Lowry + May 26 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

May 22 5:30 p.m. Harry Olfers May 29 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

May 23 8:00 a.m.  For the Parish May 30 8:00 a.m.  For the Parish 

May 24 8:00 a.m.  For the Parish May 31 8:00 a.m.  For the Parish 

 

      

       Liturgical Ministers 

May 18,   5:30 p.m.   

Lectors –Mary Beth, Marilyn Ruiz       EM – Rene Pfiffner, Pat Bentley, Mark Bentley 

Ushers –Barbara Shields, Butch Nery                  Sacristan and Altar Server- Lowell Crable 

 

May 19,    8:30 a.m. 
Lectors –Brian Lucas, Beth Snyder     E.M. –Theresa Phillips, Jane Marino, Fred Phillips 

Ushers- Jerry Pawelek, Alice Pawelek            Sacristan and Altar Server – Joe Marino 

 

May 19,   10:30 a.m.  
Lectors – Judy Salvaggio, Paige Schweizer     E.M. – Veronica Cook, Mike Salvaggio, Grace Gless  

Ushers  - Bob Schweizer, Jack Gless                 Sacristan and Altar Server –Lois Girten 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

The following parishioners are celebrating birthdays this week: Michael Dewan , May 20
th

, and  Susan Furgiuele, 

May 23
rd

.       Happy birthday and God’s blessings to you! 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Happy Anniversary to Mark and Charlie (Fox) Hazelwood who celebrate one year of marital bliss on May 19
th

. 

Patrick and Mona Soland who celebrate their 45th anniversary also on May 19th.  Walt and Joan Yarrow celebrate 

their 47th on May 20th.  James and Katherine Court celebrate their 42nd anniversary on May 21st.  Stephen and 

Giselle Rohleder celebrate their 39th on May24th.    

May God continue to bless your marriage! 

 

 Prayer Request 

Please pray for: Shelby Spangler, Ginny Rhodes, Julie Mills, Harry Corbin, Bill Johnson Jr., John Wiley, Roy Nell 

Matulik, Joe Gillespie, Anita Fey, Alice Courtney, Martha and Tom Burt, Marcus D. & Johnny R. Perez families, 

Jack Noriega,  Father Ruben Patino, Stephen Thompson, Father Scott Mikkelson, Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Carole 

Carson, Kim Hugunin, , Donna Dewan, Theresa Ross, Jeff Snyder, John Snyder, Emily Fenlon, Claire Zarsky , 

Phillip Schmidt, Jaime Campbell, Mary Ann Sigura, Brenna Combs, Trisha Belota, Frank Freeman, John Currier, 

Ron Balsam, Raymond Saint Germain, Betty Helfrich, Janice Garvis, Jody Jamail, Marian Averyt, Bob Averyt, 

Edward Sacre, Diane Suzuki, Vickie Monfelt, Ward Lott, Ed Peres, Don Reed, Diane Whiteley, Ben Koby, Laura 

Koby, Debbie Sapp and Lu Byrnes.   
 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 
Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek                          Matthew Anderson, USN                          Tiffanie Beotchner 

Army Spc. Warren Andrews      SFC Erick DeAlba       Lt. Christopher Carr 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford       Staff Sgt. Adam Long   SFC Mary McLean 

Captain Sean Zarsky, USAF      1st Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF                  Ethan Cook 

Lt. Thomas Readel D.D.S.USN                 Col. Maria Bochat    Sgt, James Balestrini   

Captain Eric Barton                     Captain Heather Barton            LCDR Darby Gray 

Michael Cook                                 Captain Eric Barton 

St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                         

                                     MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 

Pastor:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

Parish Business Administrators: Sandy Gracia/Penny Breedlove 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council  –  Mark Bentley – 2810460-5380 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 jrmmwms655@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation -  Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance -   Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001 gely@nctv.com                         

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201 

Benevolence  –Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com, Diana Virdell- mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation – Lowell Crable -   lowellcrable@gmail.com 

Development – Ed Wenzel  214-263-4424  :  edwardwenzel@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

 
“Every religious dogma has a special bearing on political society, and this bearing is what 

constitutes its political principle; and every political principle has a religious bearing, and this 

bearing involves a religious dogma which is its premise” (Church and the Age. 1887) 
 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe 

something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP,  

at 212-265-3209 x350 and tell him your story. 

 
St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
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